August 12, 2021

The State Facilitation Manager
PEAR-ARC

State Secretariat Complex
Independence way Kaduna

RE: KADUNA STATE MEDIUM TERM REVENUE ENHACEMENT
STRATEGY

Reference to the above subject matter and your work towards the enhancement of
revenue in Kaduna State, the Service would like to acknowledge the receipt of the
Medium Term Revenue Enhancement Strategy document.

Also, we would like to show our appreciation for your resilience in carrying out the
assignment despite the disruptions caused by COVID-19 during the period. We
assure you that the Service would use the recommendations as enshrined in the
document to address the weaknesses identified towards the enhancement of revenue
performance both in the short and the long run. We look forward to continuing to
collaborate with your esteemed organization.

Please accept my assurances of the highest regard.

Zaid Abubakar, Ph.D.
Executive Chairman

KADUNA STATE INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE
Olusegun Obasanjo House, First Floor, State Secretariat Annex,
Yokubu Gowon Way, PM.B. 2090, Kaduna



